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Email correspondence to and from this sender is subject to the N.C. Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Kari Greene-Warren <Greene-WarrenK@newbernnc.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 9:54 AM

To: Campbell, G. Mike <mike.campbell@ncwildlife.org>

Subject: [External] Testing for fish species

CAUTION:

Good Morning Mr. Campbell,

Hope your well. I'm in the process of opening registration for the Youth Fishing Derby on April 18 Once the Flyer is
finalized I'll email it to you.

In addition, we are in the process of completing our first phase of development at Martin Marietta Park. As you may
know there are man made ponds at this new park. My director is interested in having the ponds tested for the different
types of fish species present and also receiving information on setting creel limits. Can you assist with this or forward me
to someone who could?

| look forward to hearing from you soon!
Kind Regards,

Kari A. Warren, CPRP, LRT/CTRS
Special Programs & Events Coordinator
New Bernt Parks & Recreation

1307 Country Club Rd

New Bern, NC 28562

Office: (252) 639-2902

Email: warrenk@newbernnc.gov

NEW BERN

FARKS & RECREATION
Famib, fitneys wind fum arma togethes how.

NOTE: Please be advised, City of New Bern email addresses changed to user@newbernnc.gov as of October 23rd 2018.
Please update your address book accordingly. Thank you for your assistance with this change.

If

you are not the intended recipient, you must destroy this message and inform the sender immediately. This electronic
mail message and any attachments, as well as any electronic mail message(s) sent in response to it may be considered
public record and as such subject to request and review by anyone at any time. It also may contain information which is
confidential within the meaning of applicable federal and state laws.
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Kari Greene-Warren_

From: Ricks, Benjamin R <ben.ricks@ncwildlife.org>
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 7:54 AM

To: Campbell, G. Mike

Cc: Kari Greene-Warren

Subject: RE: [External] Testing for fish species

Kari,

I would be happy to assist with this. Please give me a call at your convenience. We already have creel size limits for
public waters so that is already in place for you.

Ben Ricks // District Il Fisheries Biologist
Division of Inland Fisheries

NC Wildlife Resources Commission
141 Wildflower Way

Pollocksville, NC 28573

mobile: 252-229-0170
ben.ricks@ncwildlife.org

ncwildlife.org
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From: Campbell, G. Mike <mike.campbell@ncwildlife.org>
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2020 6:57 PM

To: Ricks, Benjamin R <ben.ricks@ncwildlife.org>

Subject: FW: [External] Testing for fish species

Ben,

Can you talk to Kari? If not, let me know who 1 can pass this on to.
I am at the Park often, and | see a lot of fishing going on.

Thanks!

Mike Campbell

Watchable Wildlife R3 Specialist
Wildlife Education Division

NC Wildlife Resources Commission

208 Channel Run Drive

New Bern NC 28562
mike.campbell@ncwildlife.org
252-670-0090

www.ncwildlife.org




